
IMPORTANT ROADWORKS INFORMATION

The Owner / Occupier

20th September 2024
Dear Sir / Madam,

RE: Urgent Electric Utility Works on St. Denys Road, St. Denys, Southampton.
Road Closures: St. Denys Road, Adelaide Road & Kent Road

Permit Number: LP66682038031 – St. Denys Road.
Project Reference: FBR216/1

We have been instructed by SSEN (Scottish & Southern Electricity Networks) to carry out works on St.
Denys Road, near to your property.

These works will take place from Saturday 5th October until Monday 14th October 2024.
We aim to work between the hours of 08:00-17:00.

We will have a road closure in place on St. Denys Road. Kent Road and Adelaide Road will be closed at the
junction of St. Denys Road, to assist with traffic flow.

Our works will be in collaboration with Network Rails works on the railway bridge.

We have included a diversion route map with this letter. If you require the map in PDF form, please do not
hesitate to email the Street Works team on the email below.

We apologise for any inconvenience our works may cause, but we will do our best to minimise any
disruption.
We will ensure you have access to your property.

If you have any queries, questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact any of the following:

Civils Manager – Ray Fletcher Snr. = 07917 407410
Connect It Street Works team = 01489 535600 (08:30 – 16:30 Mon – Fri) / nrswa@cius.co.uk

Many thanks for your patience.

Kindest regards

Rachael Edwards
Rachael Edwards
Office Supervisor / Team Lead – NRSWA / Streetworks, Connect It Utility Services

mailto:nrswa@cius.co.uk


The data provided in this map is provided for informational purposes only.
Works scope is subject to change or may differ from image provided above.


